
New  warning  signs  encourage
residents to help report and
track coyotes
Public Services recently began the process of upgrading the
coyote warning signs citywide at 75 locations.

The old green sign had excessive text in a small font that was
difficult to read. The new sign has updated information and is
easier to read.

The sign will also have an interactive Coyote Cacher web site
link. The Coyote Cacher program is part of a research project
with the University of California Irvine Cooperative Extension
that  aims  to  collect  data  on  coyote  encounters  across
California.

Click here to access the Coyote Cacher.

The Coyote Cacher is a quick and convenient way for residents
and  park  patrons  to  report  coyote  sightings  in  their
neighborhoods.
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